

Weekly Bulletin

Number

12

Week beginning

5 December 2016

This week

■ Mon 5 Dec: Deadline for Friends of Thomas Coram hamper items

Fri 9 Dec: Non-uniform day in exchange for Christmas Fair tombola

Sat 10 Dec: Friends of Thomas Coram Christmas Fair, 11am-2pm

Dates further ahead

■ Wed 14 Dec: Year 3 Christmas Production, 2.00pm

■ Thu 15 Dec: Year 3 Christmas Production, 6.30pm

Tue 20 Dec: Christmas Jumper/Hat Day

■ Tue 20 Dec: Christmas Lunch

■ Wed 21 Dec: Christmas Service at St Peter's, 10.30am

■ Wed 21 Dec: End of term, 1.00pm

A full calendar is available on our website

Notices and reminders

During the autumn term each year, we invite parents and carers to give us valuable feedback on their opinions of our school to enable us to focus on improving our school. Your child has brought home a paper copy of the questionnaire which we would appreciate you completing and returning via their class teacher before the end of term.

On Friday 9 December pupils will be able to attend in non-uniform in return for a donation of a bottle for the tombola stall at our Christmas Fair. Please remember that we are a nut free school when donating any items.

We will once again have our Christmas Post Box in school. If pupils would like cards to their friends and staff delivered free, they should place them in the post box in the dining room. Please make sure the full name and class to be delivered to is written on the envelope. A delivery will take place daily to each classroom until Friday 16 December.

Thank you for your recent donations. Our Children in Need collection two weeks ago raised £290 and our Poppy Appeal collection raised an amazing £483.81.

Look out for tickets and details of the Year 3 Christmas Performance which will be sent out via your Year 3 child this week.

Hertfordshire County Council has a statutory duty to ensure there are sufficient childcare places for children of all ages. They would like feedback from parents on the childcare options available for their family. Your support in completing the survey will assist Hertfordshire County Council in the planning of childcare places throughout the county. The survey will close on 23 December and is available at surveys.hertfordshire.gov.uk/s/Sufficiencyparentsurvey/

Recent letters

Last week we sent out these letters which are also available on our website:

■ Parent Questionnaire

This week's attachments

Today we're attaching:

■ None

This week at St Peter's – on Saturday 3 December there will be an Advent Craft Workshop for children aged 0-10. Please pop in and enjoy exploring the Advent story. On Sunday morning the second of the Advent candles will be lit and at 9.30am Sunday Club will be practising Christmas carols for the nativity and having a bit of a party. Everyone is welcome to join the party, even if it's your first time or if you haven't been for ages!